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This Week….. 

 

Reception have enjoyed baking 

bread just like the Little Red Hen 

in our Pie Corbett story. 

We have also been looking at the 

work of the artist Andy 

Goldsworthy and have enjoyed 

creating our own Transient Art 

using natural materials that we 

collected from our outdoor area.  

                

We would like to say a big thank you to 

all of the generous donations for 

Harvest and a massive well done to all 

of the reception children. You all did a 

fabulous job in assembly! 

Magical Moment          Name____________ 

Song of the 

Week 

Baking Bread  

(To the tune of 

London’s 

burning) 

Keep the magical moments coming in, we love to hear all about them and the children are really proud 

sharing them. 

Next Week…. 

 

In Literacy we will be sequencing the 

story of the Little Red Hen. Ask your 

child to retell the story at home. 

In maths we will be focusing on 2D 

shapes 

We finish school on Friday 21st at 3pm 

for half term. 


